
Serrania Elementary School 
 

Invites you to a Fundraiser with: 

 

 

Poquito Más® – Woodland Hills 
(21049 Ventura Blvd.) 

818 887-2007 

 

Wednesday, February 24th 

11 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
 

It’s simple! Just come to the restaurant on February 24th 

between 11 a.m. and 8 p.m., present this flyer, and Poquito 

Más® will contribute 20% of your ticket to our fundraiser. 

 

The restaurant is located on the north side of Ventura Blvd., 

between De Soto and Canoga (see map below): 

 

Let’s have some fun, 

and raise some funds! 


